
Dear Brothers and Friends,


	You are most cordially and fraternally invited to attend the following Communications of Wantagh Chapter #1986, Order of DeMolay, to be held at the Bellmore Masonic Hall, 1 Square Place, Bellmore, N.Y. 








1121 STATED COMMUNICATION


MONDAY, March 10, 2003 at 8:00PM.





Advisors Meeting 7:00PM


Business Meeting


Election of Sweetheart








1122 STATED COMMUNICATION


MONDAY, March 24, 2003 at 8:00 P.M.





Business Meeting


Term Plains














	Chris Kitchell	Dad Bill Kitchell


	Master Councilor	Chapter Dad


	











 Meetings start at 8:00 P.M.


Please be there by 7:30 P.M.


If you cannot attend a meeting, you must call


the  Master Councilor by 7:00 P.M.


This publication acknowledges authority and yields allegiance to the�International Supreme Council of the Order of DeMolay of which Frank S. Land was the founder. 





If you have an e-mail address that you would like to have added to the Chapter address list please e-mail me at cozinbrucy@aol.com. In subject put Wantagh chapter.	








From the East


Dear brethren this is my last meeting notice ever for Wantagh chapter. The 5 months went by really fast!!! I hope you all enjoyed me as your Master Councilor. We had a successful dance. A lot of triangle girls were there so I expect all of you to go to Sunrise’s spaghetti diner. It is Thursday March 13th. I hope you all help Kevin during his term and help Shawn after that. So I will see you all next meeting.


From The West


Welcome to March, my Brothers. How are you faring in this blustery winter? As I am sure all of you know, Grand Master's class is soon approaching us. Do you know what that means? It means we need you to bring in names so that we might bring some new brothers into the Chapter for GM Class. We are shooting for six new members. But, as long as we even share the Order with one more brother, we will have bettered DeMolay. Hopefully, you are all going to Metropolitan Division's Banquet on Saturday March 8th. It is a night of revelry and good food that helps support Metro Division. Finally, as a reminder, the Installation of Officers for the ensuing term is going to be held on March 23rd Sunday at 3 PM. All members should be at the temple, at least an hour beforehand to help set up for this day. I would also like to congratulate Brother Nick Testut for being elected to Junior Councilor and Brother Shawn Verma for being elected to the position of Senior Councilor. Lastly, I would like to thank Chris Kitchell for having performed admirably during his term and making it a memorable six months for all. So, remember, see if you can bring in names for me!


From The South


Hey it is Shawn from the South. Hope everyone had a good time at video games night. Maybe all the fun will help bring in a few new members. Congratulations to everyone elected to be counselors. Also to those who did their obligations. Hopefully a few more people will have theirs done at the next meeting. That is it from the South, see you at the next meeting!!





Date to Remember





March 8, 	Metro Banquet and Ball, 


March 9,  LOH Baldwin, 3:00PM


March 10, Wantagh Chapter Meeting, 8:00PM


March 13, Sunrise Triangle Spaghetti /Chinese Auction 6:30PM


March 15, Grand Masters Class, Utica


March 23, Wantagh Chapter Installation, 3:00PM


March 24, Wantagh Chapter Meeting, 8:00PM































































































Second degree





Master Inquisitor- Nels Solberg


Senior Inquisitor-Pat Shimer


Junior Inquisitor-Willie Kitchell


Orator-Kevin Morrison


Jacques DeMolay-Greg Kozlowski


Guy of Auvergne-Nick Testut 


Marshal of the commission-Chris Kitchell


Senior guard-James shimmer


Lord constable- Kevin Morrison


Godfrey de goneville-George Brandt 


Hughes de peralde-Shawn Verma


Guards-Josh Curtis, Chris Ross, Phil Gallo


Creeper-Pat Shimer








	








